
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer Gemma Magnuson  
 

Organisation
Name Mike Prentice

Address Starveall Barn,Quarry Road,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6DF

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I am writing to object to this fresh application for use of the site as a motor-cycle track. The 
applicants have patently failed to agree conditions attached to the last application and show 
a blatant disregard both for the planning system and the impact on the surrounding 
countryside and inhabitants. The former is exemplified by their advertising a meeting on the 
track in July when they do not have a valid implementable consent. 
 
The current application makes a token effort to appear to safeguard wildlife but the track-
operators past disregard for the damage to the countryside suggests that this is a "fig-leaf" 
in order to try to gain consent.  
 
This application should not be considered until BBOWT have had the opportunity to consider 
the matter properly. 
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